
Notice-II to Debenture Holders of DCM Financial Services Limited 

 

This is to inform that the One-Man Committee appointed by Hon’ble High Court of Delhi for 

making payment to the Depositors / Debenture holders of DCM Financial Services Limited has 

extended the final date of submission of KYC Documents to 31st January, 2018. All the 

Debenture holders who have not yet submitted the claim are advised to immediately submit 

the required documents.  

A Public notice in this regard was released by the Company in the Times of India and Navbharat 

Times dated 23.12.2017. The notice is also available on the website of the Company: 

http://www.dfslonline.com . 
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